
 

Dural Public School 

Year 6 Farewell Dinner 

We are pleased to announce that Year 6 Farewell Dinner will be held on Monday 13th 

December, 2021. The function will be held at Rydges Norwest (1 Columbia Ct Baulkham 

Hills), where we have been guaranteed an excellent meal, great atmosphere and wonderful 

entertainment. 

Students are welcome to arrive from 5:00pm-6:00pm for a red carpet entry and photos in the 

garden. Parents, who are double vaccinated, may accompany their child to the garden for a 

photo opportunity. Students will be seated at 6:00pm.  

The cost will be $135.  

This includes: the Novotel formal event; drinks, dinner & dessert, DJ, Decorations, Farewell 

Cake, Lolly bag, Personalised acrylic name plaque, Graduation Year Photo, Year 6 DVD 

(thousand plus student photos of DPS experiences) on a Dural USB, the Colour Year book, a 

signature bear and a graduation sash.  

Unfortunately due to Covid restrictions and the 2 square metre rule parents will not be able to 

attend the speech ceremony at the end of the night. Parents will need to wait for their child by 

the main entrance staircase where the students will be brought out at 10pm. 

The dress code for the evening is: smart casual. Boys: Long pants (dress pants preferably) 

and a dress shirt with collar. Girls: Dress, skirt and blouse or dress pants.  No shorts, t-shirts, 

singlets, caps or thongs please. 

Please fill out the permission form attached and return to the office by 27th November. 

Payment must be made online only (POP) by the 27th November. If your child will not be 

attending the dinner please advise me, as a courtesy, so I know whether to include your 

child in the final numbers on the attached slip. If your child can not attend the farewell but 

would like a copy of the Year 6 DVD, Graduation Photo, graduation sash and Year book 

please pay $45 to cover the costs of these items.  

We are sure to have a fantastic and memorable night: it's a great venue, a great occasion and 

great children!  

Ms Milly Stone                            Mrs Sabina Heinrichson 

 Principal.                                           Assistant Principal. 



 

Dural Public School 

Year 6 Farewell Dinner 

 

I give permission for my child _____________________ of class 

____ to attend the Year 6 Farewell at Rydges Norwest on the 13th 

December, 2021 (5:00pm red carpet, parent pick up at 10pm).  

Dinner will be chicken schnitzel with garden salad and fries. The 

dessert is alternating chocolate mud cake and fruit pavlova. 

Please state below if your child is a vegetarian or has dietary 

requirements, so we can make alternative arrangements to the menu 

for your child. 

Special Dietary Requirements: 

________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________ 

 

Signed: _________________________ 

Date: ______________________ 

 


